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PROCEDURAL SAFEGUARDS LETTER for 504/ADA


	Date Sent (mm/dd/yy):
	
	
	

	Student’s Name:
	
	

	Address:
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


	
	:


Dear

The enclosed Procedural Safeguards Notice describes your rights and the procedures that safeguard your rights in accordance with Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 and the Americans for Disability Act of 1980 with any revisions to the legislation.
The information contained in this Procedural Safeguards Notice is important to you and your child. Please take time to review it. If you need clarification, you can seek help from personnel in the agency that provides educational services to your child. You also have the right to be informed of organizations that are established to assist parents in understanding their rights under these laws including the Pennsylvania Department of Education
If you have a concern about your child’s educational program, you may wish to contact your child’s teachers, principal, school administrator or the person listed below. This type of communication is often helpful in resolving concerns.

Sincerely,

	


Timothy Dorsey
Coordinator of Special Education
West Shore School District
717.938-9577


June 2008
i
August 2010

